
NOTICE OF ADOPTION 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that after public hearing was held on July 19, 2024, the Board 
of Trustees of the Village of Quogue at their meeting of July 19, 2024 adopted “Local Law No. 
6 of 2024 amending §196-15 I. to change the maximum amount of natural vegetation clearance 
allowed on light industrial parcels within the Compatible Growth Area of the Central Pine 
Barrens from 65% to 60% and adding a new §196-13 J. to ensure development and clearing in 
the Residence A-9 District conforms to the Central Pine Barrens Comprehensive Land Use Plan.”  
Copies of the adopted law are on file in the Village Hall and may be reviewed during normal 
business hours.” 

July 22, 2024 
    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
    OF THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE 
    AIMEE BUHL, VILLAGE CLERK 

 


